
RE Draft  -  Pre-decisional - Bored Tunnel Project - Meeting with SDOT
From: Gurkewitz, Sandra [Sandra.Gurkewitz@seattle.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2009 1:41 PM
To: Gale, Adam (Consultant)
Cc: Coordination, AWVUtilities; Page, Heather (Consultant)
Subject: RE: Draft - Pre-decisional - Bored Tunnel Project - Meeting
with SDOT

Adam,

I don't believe the contact for Street Use permits will be either John or I.  I 
think it will be an SDOT Construction Manager - similar to Katherine Claeys position
on SR519 or Pete Sajer on H2K1.   I'll check into it and get back to you with a 
contact name.

Sandy

-----Original Message-----
From: Adam (Consultant) Gale [mailto:galeada@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2009 12:29 PM
To: Gurkewitz, Sandra
Subject: RE: Draft - Pre-decisional - Bored Tunnel Project - Meeting with SDOT

Hi Sandy,
Got your phone call, no problem re: the SUP conditions delay for the Bored Tunnel 
project.

On a separate note, we're putting together a permitting guide for the DB to 
reference when applying for DB-responsible permits for the project.
When we discuss the Seattle Street Use Permitting process, we identify you and John 
B as the SDOT contacts.  What are the job titles for both of you we should use?

Thanks, Sandy.  Talk to you soon.
Adam 

Adam Gale
Alaskan Way Viaduct
Permitting Team
Main: (206)267-6884
Alt: (206)903-3376
 

-----Original Message-----
From: Gurkewitz, Sandra [mailto:Sandra.Gurkewitz@seattle.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2009 11:33 AM
To: Gale, Adam (Consultant)
Subject: RE: Draft - Pre-decisional - Bored Tunnel Project - Meeting
with SDOT

Thanks for the reminder.  We're working on it.

-----Original Message-----
From: Adam (Consultant) Gale [mailto:galeada@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2009 10:57 AM
To: Gurkewitz, Sandra; Coordination, AWVUtilities
Cc: Heather (Consultant) Page; Allison Hanson
Subject: Draft - Pre-decisional - Bored Tunnel Project - Meeting with
SDOT

Hi Sandy and John,

Thanks again for taking the time to meet last week to discuss Street Use
Permitting needs associated with the SR 99 Bored Tunnel Design-Build
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RE Draft  -  Pre-decisional - Bored Tunnel Project - Meeting with SDOT
project.  As we discussed in the meeting, we would greatly appreciate a
list of anticipated SUP commitments that we can incorporate into the
Request for Proposal.  Please provide this list to me by next Wednesday,
October 21.  

Thanks, again.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any
questions.

Adam Gale
Alaskan Way Viaduct
Permitting Team
Main: (206)267-6884
Alt: (206)903-3376 
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